



UNIT 3:
"Celebrations
around the world"
CLASS N°.

Teacher: Miss Betsabe Fritis Soto
Departamento de inglés

1ST GRADE
(1°A, B, C, D, E, F, G)

Name:

Grade:

Date:

Objective: At the end of the class students will be able to write short sentences about Oktoberfest history.



How do people celebrate Oktober fest?

Vocabulary



1. Weeding
2. Field
3. fairground rides
4. beer
5. wear
6. old-fashioned
7. brown leather dungarees



Reading

The history of the Oktoberfest

The young German Prince Ludwig was getting married to a princess named Theresa in 1908. To celebrate the wedding, a great festival (Fest) was held on a field outside the old city gates of Munich. The festival was so popular that it soon became an annual tradition in Munich, and is now

one of the most visited festivals in the world.

Although it is called "Oktoberfest", it is now actually mostly celebrated in September as the weather is a bit better. There originally used to be horse races and food and drink tents, now there are just fairground rides and food and drink tents. In the food and drink tents, they sell beer, sausages and cakes. It is still common for people to wear old-fashioned clothes such as "Lederhosen" (brown leather dungarees) or "ein Dirndl" (a traditional Alpine dress), which are part of a tradition in the region (former kingdom) of Bavaria.

1) Answer True or False

1. ____ The Oktoberfest started because of a wedding.
- 1 ____ The festival was celebrated in Amsterdam.
2. ____ The Oktoberfest is celebrated in September.
3. ____ People sell beer, sausages, and cakes.

2) Answer the questions.

1. Which year did Oktoberfest begin in? _____
2. What did there use to be at Oktoberfest in Munich?

3. What traditional things still exist at Oktoberfest in Munich?

4. What are Lederhosen and Dirndls?

Self assessment

	 weak	Need improvement 	Good 
1. Logré identificar vocabulario sobre los tipos de arte y emociones.			
2. Logré identificar información general y específica en el audio.			
3. Logre discriminar entre información verdadera y falsa en un texto.			
4. Logre escribir oraciones describiendo sentimientos sobre distintos tipos de música.			

